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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SENIOR CLASS OF 2022!



Senior Ads on Sale for the 2022 Yearbook -
Deadline: Mon, Feb. 7, 2022
Don't miss out on the opportunity for this special commemoration for
your senior.



Ads can be purchased online by clicking the following link: Senior Ad
Prices:


1/8 Page: $65
1/4 Page: $125
1/2 Page: $250
Full Page: $375



Thank you for supporting our yearbook!


https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT/personal-ads
https://s.smore.com/u/c671/440235fa928f97309314cc169b3a2e4a.png


Current Freshmen Immunizations and
Tuberculosis Requirements
Freshmen parents/guardians, if you have not already sent in your
student's immunization records, Tuberculosis results (within 12 months)
or TB Risk Assessment, please do so as soon as possible. The
information can be dropped off in the Main Office. We appreciate your
cooperation!



For more district information on required documents, click here.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19jaatP8ZdKIdukUqW-uW5ayO1s7XcWCBABJ9JpSDU6k/edit?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/ee53/ed4f3ddf5b7779d5cb26aa1966ccf953.jpeg


SamTrans Clipper Card/Phone App Updates
Do you take a SamTrans bus to school? Starting February 1st, all
passengers will need to use a plastic Clipper card or a Clipper App to ride.
Clipper Card can be purchased at any BART or MUNI stations or you can
now download the card to your phone, along with reloading your
account, through the Clipper Card app. If you have any questions about
obtaining a Clipper card, please see your school's account clerk.


For more information on SamTrans Get 2 School Program, please click HERE.


FlexTime Reminder
Cut-off times and days for making Flex appointments have changed.


Friday afternoon is the cut-off for making Tuesday appointments and
Tuesday afternoon is the cut-off for making Thursday appointments.


We encourage all students to make both appointments on Fridays, and
to choose the teacher from whom they need the most support.

From the Office of the Registrar
If your family moves at any point during the school year, please be
sure to inform the school of the change in address. We will also need
2 proofs of address showing a guardian name and the new address.
Proof can be emailed to mchristensen@jeffersonunion.net or
dropped off in the office.


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday
from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample
collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When
asked, you may fill in your insurance information, or you
may select that you choose not to provide this
information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting
SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your personal physician for
additional testing options.


https://www.clippercard.com/ClipperWeb/pay-with-phone
https://www.samtrans.com/riderinformation/Youth.html
mailto:mchristensen@jeffersonunion.net
https://s.smore.com/u/7c3f/611c1109caef281c1eae2f848d1835c1.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/57d2/b41ba58a66bcb60f61e4c999eb3d53f5.png
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/be68/c682512f7f05a1f2f0c3abfb2967b370.jpeg


Students who don't sign up for a spot will be automatically scheduled into a Flex location.


Senior Class E-waste Collection Sat, Feb 5th from 10am-2pm
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!



Did you get that new TV you wanted on Black Friday? Or maybe your business got new computers?
Wondering what you're going to do with your old devices? You're in luck!


The Senior Class of 2022 is working with GreenMouse Recycling and hosting an E-waste fundraiser!



SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2022 in the TN parking lot. Rain or shine! 10:00AM - 2:00PM


GreenMouse will donate some of the proceeds back to the Senior Class, so clean out your
home/office/business of any e-waste and help the environment, as well as the students.
Please see the attached flyer for details and help spread the word!


The Senior Class of 2022 thanks you for your support!



Donations Needed for the Pacifica
Environment Advocacy Club (PEAC)
Terra Nova's Pacifica Environment Advocacy Club (PEAC) is reviving
the school garden. Donations of gloves and garden tools would be
greatly appreciated. Donations can be dropped off in the main
office.

https://s.smore.com/u/ef6e/9bb7297885cc37e83e38b39f6fe6379c.jpeg


Track Practice Begins Monday, January 31st
Track practice starts Monday, January 31st after school on the track.
Athletes need an up-to-date parental consent form and physical
uploaded to SportsNet. See Ms. Fil in room 303 for more information or
add yourself to our Google Classroom code: baekr7x

Baseball Try-Outs
Baseball tryouts are January 31st through February 3rd at 4pm on the
baseball field.


On the first day of tryouts, there will be a short meeting and physical
tryouts will start the next day.


Students who are currently playing another sport MUST contact the
Baseball Coaches to sign-up. These athletes can try-out only AFTER their
current season has been completed. Spaces are limited on teams so it is
extremely important that you check-in with us so that we know who you
are.



If you have any questions please contact Coach Messer at vmesser@jeffersonunion.net or
650.550.7442.


Badminton Sign-Ups
Interested players who missed sign-up day must visit Ms.
Christensen in the Registrar's office.


All players (returning & new) must have an updated physical and
registration on Sportsnet. Coaches will be sending out conditioning
and practice information this week.

https://terranovasports.com/sportsnet-athletic-clearanceregistration/
mailto:vmesser@jeffersonunion.net
https://s.smore.com/u/f704/89080c3481216594fe81fbe710a513cf.png
https://terranovasports.com/sportsnet-athletic-clearanceregistration/
https://s.smore.com/u/2e7b/ed39d8493a97512086462fc69977e118.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/367f/f9a5c05190227d9492e5b5d1bf9b0007.png


Senior Families: Virtual Cash for College
Workshop - Thursday, February 3, 2022
Attention Senior Families! If you need help with your FAFSA (Free
Application for Federal Student Aid) please Sign Up Here! and attend the
upcoming virtual evening Cash for College workshop.


TN Counseling Department will be hosting a Virtual Cash For College
Workshop!
(Presented by Skyline College)
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022
Time: 6-7:30 pm
Sign Up Here!


Please have your FSA ID (Federal Student Aid ID created before the workshop so you log into your
FAFSA. Both the student and one parent/guardian will need to create one.
How to Create a FSA ID video


Support will be provided for the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid), wherever
you are in the application process!


Documents Needed to Apply for FAFSA

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8UPidZC04jIPgEqNv2UQNB9PoTYvyO1pBDliXE7cO2GD1zQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8UPidZC04jIPgEqNv2UQNB9PoTYvyO1pBDliXE7cO2GD1zQ/viewform
https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/launch
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yj1Pn-shze8
https://studentaid.gov/apply-for-aid/fafsa/filling-out
https://s.smore.com/u/7aa2/d7bc8b6c412e10aaed9d44b7c61d98f2.png










Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity










